
Dear Parents,

Our concert at HSS on December 4th at 7 pm is approaching, and we want to provide you with
important details:

Call Time:

High School Choir Members (9th-12th grade) should arrive at 5:25 pm as many of our
members will be missing school the day of due to an FFA event and we are joined by
community choirs Notes of Joy and The Centennial Singers for two numbers.

All other student musicians should be at the school by 6:35 pm, as the concert starts
promptly at 7 pm.

Dress Code:

Students should wear black and white attire in any combination with the option to add an
accessory (tie, dress scarf, or jewelry) in blue, red, green, or purple. Black dress shoes are
preferred but aren’t required.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to reach out to us. I look forward to an amazing
evening of music and appreciate your support.

Sincerely,

Carson Adam
Band & Choir Director
Harvey Public Schools
Carsona@harveyps.com


